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 TO: CHAIR AND MEMBERS 

COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE 
MEETING ON MAY 14, 2012 

 
 FROM: WILLIAM C. COXHEAD 

DIRECTOR OF PARKS & RECREATION 
COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

 
SUBJECT: Summit Baseball Response to Community Concerns  

Regarding the Team Name & Logo 

 
 

 RECOMMENDATION 

 
That, on the recommendation of the Director of Parks & Recreation, with the concurrence of the 
Executive Director of Community Services this report BE RECEIVED for information. 
 

PREVIOUS REPORTS PERTINENT TO THIS MATTER 

 
Community and Neighbourhoods Committee 
September 27, 2011   Summit Professional Baseball LLC (Frontier League Professional 

Baseball) Licence Agreement for Use of Labatt Park 
 

BACKGROUND 

 
Summit Baseball Enters into Licence Agreement for Use of Labatt Park 
 
On October 3, 2011, an license agreement between the City of London and Summit Baseball for the 
non- exclusive use of Labatt Park to play professional baseball in the Frontier League was approved 
by Council.  At that time, the name and logo of the team had not been determined.   
 
City Council’s Initial Response to Name of New Team 
 
On November 15, 2011, at the London Convention Centre, the team’s name and logo were 
announced.  Following discussion by City Council on November 16, 2011, the following media 
release was issued to Summit Baseball: 
 

On behalf of London City Council, we want to express serious concerns about the name of 
London’s newest baseball team. 
 
While the team owner’s intention may not have been to draw a connection to Jack the Ripper, 
we believe this name is unfortunate particularly in light of our focus on ending woman abuse. 
 
We will be speaking to the owner today and give him an opportunity to reconsider the name. 

 
Further, on November 21, 2011, Council resolved that, 
 

That the following message BE RELAYED today, to the team owner of London’s newest 
baseball team, and that the owner be given an opportunity to respond to these community 
concerns: 
 
“London City Council wishes to express serious concerns about the name of London’s 
newest baseball team.  While it accepts that the team owner’s intention may not have been to 
draw a connection to “Jack the Ripper”, it believes the name is not appropriate for our 
community, particularly in light of our focus on ending woman abuse.” 
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Summit Baseball Response 
 
Summit Baseball response dated April 9, 2012, from President David Martin is attached for your 
information. (Appendix A) 
 
 
 
 
 

RECOMMENDED BY: CONCURRED BY: 

 
 
 
 
 

 

WILLIAM C. COXHEAD, 
DIRECTOR, PARKS & RECREATION 
DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY SERVICES 

ROSS L. FAIR 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY SERVICES 

 
c  David Martin, Summit Professional Baseball  
 Lynn Marshall, City Solicitor 
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APPENDIX A 

 
 

 
 

 


